





Warsaw, March, 2025

Dear Chairpersons,

Dear Colleagues,

We have the honour to invite you to the meeting of the chairpersons of the committees competent in health issues at the parliaments of the Member States of the European Union and the European Parliament, which will be held on 18-19 May 2025 in Warsaw. The conference theme will be "Challenges for Health Security in the European Union".

During the conference, we wish to actively participate in the implementation of the objectives of the Polish Presidency in the area of health security and to raise issues related to the strengthening of the EU's independence in the production of medicines, promoting preventive health care and meeting the challenges in the field of mental health, especially among children and adolescents.

In accordance with established practice, up to four members of the committee(s) at stake from each national parliament are invited to participate (two from each chamber in the case of bicameral parliaments) as well as up to one accompanying official per national parliament/chamber.

We cordially invite you to participate in this interparliamentary event. We believe that it will be an opportunity for a lively and substantive discussion on matters important to the European Union.

We look forward to welcoming you and wish to express to you, Ladies and Gentlemen Committee Chairpersons, our highest consideration.

Marta Golbik

Chair of the Health Committee

of the Sejm of the Republic of Poland

Beata Małecka-Libera

Chair

of the Health Committee

of the Senate of the Republic of Poland